
      

THE MOLE AND QUEEN 

Meeting in Bulgaria. 

 

Bulgaria was our first meeting experience, even though we had a long journey we were very 

excited and cheerful. It was great meeting from begining to end. We never stopped, we 

travelled, met great people and had fun all day. We even never felt tired. 

 

  

We visited mayor of Dve Mogili 

 



Our partners in Bulgaria hosted us very well, showed us what their children did and we had opportunitiy 

to watch their performance live.  

 

Pictures from school and Etar Architectural-Ethnographic Complex

  

We visited other schools as well and children had special shows for us. They were great.  

 

While children perform “little red riding hood” 



 

At the end of the meeting there was a tornument and we played chess with our friends. 

 

Teachers also joined the tournament and played chess. It was very competitive games. The point of the 

games was giving the soul of fairplay to our children too. 

 

A perspective from the tournement. 


